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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 5:07 PM


To: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Subject: Clear Creek


Please check Rosalie’s e-mail and make sure her comments (I don’t remember if they were in an e-mail or track


changes) are addressed. I think it was those summary conclusions.


Let me know when you are done with those (higher priority so I can send back down to Rosalie for final review


and clearance) before you check the tables for consistency.


Thanks.


Sent from my iPhone


On May 20, 2019, at 4:56 PM, Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


I have my references done and will update Norma tomorrow; addressed most of the edits in


effects and added more clarifying summary conclusions where they were left hanging, working


on a few more will be done before tomorrow. I will finish I&S tables cross check first thing


tomorrow morning.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Mon, May 20, 2019 at 7:57 AM Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


<sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


Good morning Garwin, I am going to follow up with tasks that I left off on Friday.


Review references and get to Norma, and check I&S tables again (per Joe and Cathy's email).


I have some outstanding edits in Clear Creek effects. We can discuss on our call before I


proceed.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov



